
                       

                                                        
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         AUGUST BIRTHDAYS! 

  

                                 
August 3rd: Open books/school of instruction at Doric Lodge  
           

August 11th: Our stated meeting with dinner starting at 6:30pm  
                    
August 15th: Open books/school of instruction at Doric Lodge  
          

August 25th: Our Family night out 6:30pm      
         

August 31st: Masters and Wardens meeting hosted at Eureka   
           
      

       

• Chad Coontz 
• Ramiro De’Armas 
• Donovan Ryan 
• Paul Salvati         

         
   



                       

 

FROM THE EAST | WORSHIPFUL MASTER: 

Dear Brothers, 

This has been a busy month for us. We had the Grand Master official visit to District 26 on Friday 
07/22/2022. On Thursday 07/28/2022, we initiated Brother Joseph Jones into the Fraternity. The lecture 
was given by R.W. Joe Fleitas which was greatly appreciated by everyone. There were 3 other lodges 
that brought their Entered Apprentices to join in the ceremony. On Friday 07/29/2022 we are having a 
family night at Carrabba’s grill in Coral Springs. We will be celebrating Sydney's 91st birthday. The 
brothers of North Star Lodge will be joining us.  

Earlier this month we donated money to Feeding South Florida. The brothers were very generous with 
their donations. 

Our next stated meeting is on Thursday August 11, 2022. Dinner will be at 6.30 pm and the stated 
meeting is scheduled to start at 7.30 pm. Our next meeting will be on August 25 which will be a family 
night, the venue to be announced. 

On Thursday October 6 at 11 am there is a Memorial Service at John Knox village in Pompano to 
celebrate the life of Ill. Bro. Roy Evans, a 70-year Mason who laid down his tools and passed to the lodge 
above. There will be a catered lunch for the service. Please brothers try and attend the service.  

I am very grateful to Worshipful Bob Wisehart and Brother Rodney Jobman in teaching our EAs. I also 
want to thank our secretary Worshipful James Freeborn who has been tirelessly looking after our lodge 
matters despite the difficult family situations he faces. His brother is suffering with cancer, please keep 
him in your prayers. 

Most fraternally,  

W. Sol. Goldenberg  

Worshipful Master J. Dewey Hawkins Lodge No.331 

786.251.4509 

  



                       

FROM THE WEST:  

 

During the recent initiation of Br Jones, the Lodge witnessed the continued growth of 
our fraternity in the form of the number of attendees. This was largely due to the 
participation of other lodges joining us on this special occasion. Most of the group being 
Entered Apprentice is evidence we are truly headed in the desired direction. We must 
put forth the extra effort needed to fuel the desire to improve themselves in Masonry 
and becoming even better men.  

Consider this…” a necessary condition for development, progress, fulfillment, overall 
happiness, and survival of both individual and the group to which one belongs is to do 
so in Harmony! It unites people despite their diversity and prevents enmity, wars, and 
conflicts.”  

 

May Brotherly Love Prevail, 

W. Marques H Gibson, Senior Warden 

 

 

 

FROM THE SOUTH:  

Hello my brothers 

 I am happy to report that we have a lot of new interest in the lodge, and we are happy to see visitors 
becoming brothers. I enjoyed sitting in the east a second time for the initiation of our new EA brother 
Joseph Jones and look forward to all the good things we have going at J Dewey in the coming months 
and in the upcoming years.  

 

As I have said before if there were anything someone would like to see as a meal for the dinner, please 
reach out to me and we will see what we can do. I may have to ask you for your assistance in the 
preparation, but I am always willing to try new things to feed the brothers 

Fraternally Br RJ Jobman 

 

  



                       

  

DISTRICT 26 GRAND MASTER’S OFFICIAL VISIT. THANK YOU TO ALL OF THOSE WHO ATTENDED AND A 
SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE GRAND MASTER FOR MAKING IT A SUCCESSFUL EVENT.  



                       

 

  



                       

 

  



                       

 

  



                       

 




